
          2013-05-17 

 

Letter of Recommendation; 

 

On behalf of Samir Editeur, this is to certify that DOTS Dar El Kotob has been delivering superior 
quality in the printing business. 

As constantly returning clients, we find it appropriate to corroborate and praise the printing 
quality provided by DOTS, as well as the service that has been put forward for the past twenty 
years. 

As a result for our interaction with DOTS, we would like to express both our gratitude and 
admiration to your revered production. 

Sincerely  yours, 

Paula Abdo-Hanna 

 

 


